
From: SUSAN FISHER <sefisher360@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, April 28, 2025 12:45 PM 
To: Chair <chair@naranonfl.org> 
Subject: 2025 FRCNA! ONE DAY ONLY! Please read and forward 
 
Come join us for a day of sharing and fun as we celebrate our growth!  (There may be prizes 

      ) 
 
The convention this year is one day only - Sat, July 5, 9am - 5pm.   There will be speakers 
sharing their stories, games, workshop and fun!  This is a great opportunity to meet 
members from around the Region. 
 
There will be more time between events for meeting and talking with others and building 
new relationships within our fellowship. 
 
We are also phasing out the Chance Drawing. The reasoning behind this decision is that it 
is a form of gambling, something we do not want to endorse. Additionally, the amount our 
groups spend on the chance gifts far exceeds the proceeds recouped by the region. We 
kindly request that groups consider donating the funds they would spend on the chance 
gifts to the region to further our Service Mission. 
 
Please forward to your group members and encourage everyone to attend. Hope to see you 
there!! 
 
Your trusted servant, 
Susan F 
Convention Chair 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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